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June 2, 1999

Mr. and Mrs. Pierce , " 
.

71 Hammond Crescent
Red DEEr, AB T4N 6J5

Dear Connie and Garry: '

I was delighted to receive your letter letting me know of your new business

venture, Tailwater Drifterc.

I applaud your initiative and also yourr willingness.to prornote Rad Deer and

sunl*grOirig arei as a beautifgl ipol'to ttop qO visit. I was interested to

tea* thd frere G suctt a great intbrest in fly lishing on {9 R?d Deer River,

and that there ii a stronb marlcet for experienced guides to share their

knowledge with keen fly fishennen.

Thank you for doing your part lor tourism in Central Alberta-rrte are sura

that Red Deer and 
-Cintfrai nmEna willleel the impact at Tailwater Drifters

tor many years to come.

Sincerely yours,

fu"-
Gail Surkan
Mayor
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